Town of Canandaigua

5440 Routes 5 & 20 West Canandaigua, NY 14424

Phone: (585)394-1120 / Fax: (585) 394-9476

www.townofcanandaigua.org

November 4, 2016

Dear Neighbor,

On Thursday, November 16, 2016, an informal meeting to discuss Miller Park will be held at the Canandaigua Town Hall. You are welcomed and encouraged to attend this meeting. It begins at 6pm and will be held in the lower level courtroom.

Miller Park is located on the corner of County Road 32 (Bristol Road) and Route 21 South. It is also accessible off of Bliss Road. The park consists of approximately 23 acres.

Miller Park has been designed for low-impact recreational activities such as walking, relaxing and picnicking. The design incorporates a variety of native plants, trees and may eventually include a gazebo.

The Town intends to partner with Finger Lakes Technical Career Center (FLTCC) on the trail development and construction. This partnership is a win-win for our community! Students will garner practical working experience and the town will save on constructions costs.

The park entrance is proposed for Route 21 south. We are currently awaiting the NYS Department of Transportation approval for this location. The enclosed park map shows the intended entrance and the park design.

Plans are to begin construction during the Spring of 2017. In the meantime, should you like to learn more about the project, please plan to attend the informational meeting.

If you are unable to attend the meeting, please let me know. I am more than happy to meet with you at a time and place that is convenient for you. My telephone number is 585.755.7212 and my email address is dbrewer@townofcanandaigua.org.

Should you have written comments or questions you would like to submit, you may direct those to the Town Clerk at the above address or by email at jchrisman@townofcanandaigua.org.

Thank you,

Dennis Brewer,

Director of Parks and Recreation

C: Town Board

J. Chrisman, Town Clerk

ENC